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Please stay off our property and out of our wells. We just spent over $30 to drill and 

provide water to our home on our property. This isn’t public property this is our 

private property. We have a tree farm that we need this water for and that helps with 

our watering. We can not afford to do this paying off our well loan and if you start 

charging us or restricting our use of water that is going to take 40 plus years to do. If 

you are going to require use of our water or have a say in anything it has to do with 

then you should have to pay for the cost of our well and maintenance that comes 

along with it. Are you wanting to battle this with all the well owners?  you are going to 

refund that money to us to have access to our well?  Stop Nickle and diming the 

farmers. This is unconstitutional.  

 

Thank you 

Renae 


